
Edward H Stone 
Wakefield, MA 

 
It is my fault I did not run for re-election last year. I missed the date. I did, however, enjoy the honor of 
being elected an honorary member of the Board. Having no vote was not a problem.  I feel I would 
contribute the most by being a regular member of the Board. I would continue to strive for more ways 
to provide money for Massbred horses. I’ve been a breeder of Massbreds since 1962 and owner-trainer 
longer. 
 
Your vote would be greatly appreciated. 
 


